
Bulldog Bulletin

June 18th
Division 3, 4 , 5, 6 and 7 

Field trip

June 21st
National Indigenous

Peoples Day

Dairy Queen Hot Lunch

Grad freezie $1 sale

June 25th 
9: 30 am - 1 pm

Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony

June 27th
Last Day of school for

students

9:30 am Year-End Assembly

Report cards are published
on MyEdBC 

  June 17thJune 17th    --    21st21st        Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

Please, come and claim
Lost and Found

items at the front 
of the main office.

Lost and Found



Mr. Vines - promoted to Principal at Thompson Elementary School.
Congratulations!

Ms. Mah - Congratulations on her retirement!

Ms. Wong - Congratulations on her baby. She will be on maternity leave
until June 1st, 2025.

Ms. Mohammed - Congratulations on her new teaching position at
Anderson Elementary.

Ms. Aguilar - surplussed due to decreased enrolment and will be
teaching at Hamilton Elementary.

Ms. Bennett - leaving to take care of her family.

Ms. Peralta - finished her temporary position for this school year.

Mr. Zhang - surplussed due to lower enrolment.

We will miss them and wish them all the best in the
future!

Good byes 
This is the time of the year when we

unfortunately say good byes to staff members
leaving our school:



New staff at Diefenbaker

Ms. Sol Stevenson - our new Vice-principal from Delta School District 

Mme Carrie Bourne - Grade 7 Late French Immersion teacher. She has been
Teacher Consultant with our district. 

Mme Sarah Yick - Grade 7 Late French Immersion teacher. She has taught over
fifteen years at Dixon Elementary. 

Ms. Shawna Hedges - resource and prep teacher in primary classes

Ms. Shay Lucovic - resource teacher for Ms. Wong’s leave until June 1st

We are very fortunate to have these fantastic educators
join the awesome Diefenbaker staff!



Parking reminder

Staff parking is for staff only.
Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.

 Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff
parking lot. Parents and caregivers are asked to park in the

drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking

lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers:

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety seat
belts at all times.

Reminders



Kindness Umbrella

Kindness to Place

Students in Mr. Vines’ classes have been learning
about Kindness to place by walking around our school

and taking close-up photos of nature.
 Check out their amazing still images!

Here is what our students said about what they
learned:

· What I see:
When I zoom in at nature, I see a lot more, such as a

photo of this droplet.
· How I see it: 

When I slow down to take a look at a natural object, I
actually look at it closer and see more.

· Why: 
Slowing down and zooming in helps me understand

nature better.
I appreciate the beauty of nature like daisies and

raindrops.
My curiosity is sparked. I begin to wonder and ask
interesting questions about our natural world and
what we can do better to protect it and care for it.

I now see more details.


